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Dear   Examiners,   
  

I  would  like  to  provide  the  following  response  to  EA1N  &  EA2  Issue  Specific  Hearing  2,  I  have                    
responded  on  behalf  of  my  workplace  Beach  View  Holiday  Park  and  I  would  endorse  the  views  of                   
Beach   View   as   my   own   personal   submission.     

  

I  also  concur  &  endorse  contributions  of  the  local  authorities  East  Suffolk  Council  &  Suffolk  County                  

Council  and  the  office  of  my  MP  Therese  Coffey  who  effectively  confirm  they  all  still  consider  Friston                   

to   be   the   wrong   location   for   substations   and   grid   connections.   

  

I  also  concur  with  the  case  put  by  Graeme  Keen  QC  -  SASES  (Item2  A-C,  D  &  E  /  3  A-C  /  4  A&B)                          

particularly  on  planning  policy  and  regulations  surrounding  issues  of  interactions  with  existing  and               

foreseeable  projects,  accumulation  of  development  and  perceived  ability  of  SPR  to  make  and  provide                

meaningful  assessments  on  the  design,  location  and  impact  of  substations  and  connection              

infrastructure.   

    

Likewise  contributions  from  Councillor  Marianne  Fellows  (ISH2  Items  2C,D,E  /  3  A-C  /  4A&B)  &  Fiona                  

Gilmore  SEAS  (ISH  2  C,D,E  /  3  A-C  /  4A&B)  on  all  issues,  particularly  the  issue  of  the  nature  of  the                       

National  Grid  substation  as  a  ‘strategic  connection  point’  and  the  fact  that  it  is  the  ‘foremost  feature’                   

of   these   DCOs.   

    

  
  

Kind   Regards,   
Nicholas   Thorp   
  

  
  

  

    




